
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
MEDC-DR GRANT 

APPLICATION FOR SEWAGE PUMP STATION #8 FLOOD MITIGATION 
PROJECT 

 
The Thomas Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on Monday, August 
7, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Thomas Township Public Safety Building, 8215 Shields 
Drive, Saginaw, MI  48609.  The Public Hearing is a chance for citizens to comment on 
the MEDC-DR Grant Application for the Sewage Pump Station #8 Flood Mitigation 
Project; which will remove the existing sewage pumping station located at 395 North 
River Road, Freeland, Michigan and on parcel 28-12-3-10-1001-000 and to reconstruct 
said sewage pumping station on parcel 28-12-3-10-1009-102. 
 
Thomas Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to any 
individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this public meeting.  Persons interested in 
such services need to contact the Thomas Township Manager's offices at 249 N. Miller 
Road, Saginaw, Michigan 48609, by phone at 989-781-0150, or by fax at 989-781-0290 
at least five (5) working days prior to the meeting.  In the case that advanced notice for 
accommodations is not possible, every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate 
the disabled. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Michael Thayer, Clerk 
 


